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Holy Communion and Services Information 

 

I am writing to advise parents of forthcoming events within the school calendar 

which tie in with the spiritual, moral, social and cultural ethos of the school. 

Prayer Space Week 

Prayer Space Week takes places during the week  

commencing Monday 7th March. 

During this week, students will have the opportunity for  

reflection and will take part in various sessions during RS lessons. 

 

Communion Service for Parents, Staff and Students 

The next Communion Service has been rescheduled to 

take place during Holy Week.  The Service will now 

take place on Tuesday 22nd March at 8.00am in the 

school Chapel.  If you have not yet had a chance to 

experience one of our services, please come along and 

see the spiritual aspect of school life first hand! 

 

Easter Communion Services for Students 

These will be held on Tuesday 29th March:- 

Years 10 and 11 at 08.50am – St Anne’s Church 

Years 7, 8 and 9 at 09.30am – St Anne’s Church 

 


